
INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL AWARD 

2018 – 2021 
 

AECS Magnolia Maaruti Public School is happy to announce that we have won International School Award (ISA) 2018 – 2021 for the 

second time consecutively under the aegis of British Council. We thank  Shitalpur ML High School, Bangladesh, Daejeon Oryu 

Elementary School, Korea, Bloom Field School, Pakistan, Deaf Reach School, Pakistan, St. Louise’s Comprehensive College, Northern 

Ireland, Tazizaout Elkbab, Morocco, Government Girls High School Pakistan, The World’d Languages’, Libya, Himachal Boarding 

School Nepal and Dharmashoka College Srilanka for being our partners. 

 

We appreciate the teachers and the students for their dedicated work and thank the parents for their continuous support. 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

  AECS Magnolia Maaruti Public School is happy to announce that we have 

won International School Award (ISA) 2018 – 2021 for the second time consecutively 

under the aegis of British Council. We thank  Shitalpur ML High School, Bangladesh, 

Daejeon Oryu Elementary School, Korea, Bloom Field School, Pakistan, Deaf Reach 

School, Pakistan, St. Louise’s Comprehensive College, Northern Ireland, Tazizaout Elkbab, 

Morocco, Government Girls High School Pakistan, The World’d Languages’, Libya, 

Himachal Boarding School Nepal and Dharmashoka College Srilanka for being our 

partners. 

We specially thank Mr. Ismail Shaik and his team of Shitalpur ML High School, 

Bangladesh for the continuous support throughout the year for making it a great success 

with plenty of Skype sessions where the students exchanged their projects in a very detailed 

way, we also thank Rekha madam of Dharmashoka College Srilanka for making all the 

arrangements for our team to meet and interact with your students. Special gratitude to 

Ming and Yoona of Daejeon Oryu Elementay School, Korea for the continuous and 

excellent four year collaboration with us. Students enjoyed online chat and exchanging gifts 

and cards with Korean school. Appreciate the help and support from Naila, Academic 

Program Assistant at Deaf Reach School and College. Gratitude to Mrs. Kelly of St. 

Louise’s Comprehensive College, Northern Ireland for the beautiful testimonial and online 

support. We appreciate the teachers and the students for their dedicated work and thank 

the parents for their continuous support. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


